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6 July 2016 
 
 

  
Dear XXXXX 
            
 
We are delighted to be welcoming you to London from 15th.to 29th July 2016 for London Camp 
2016. 
 
This letter is for you to show at the UK Border if there is any problem. Print it off and bring the hard 
copy with you in your hand luggage. Also bring your Guarantee form as it has details of where and 
with whom you will be staying while you are over here. 
 
We note that your flight number AF1280 is due to land at Terminal 4 at 1640 hrs. I shall be at 
London Heathrow together with my team and we shall be covering all the terminals. My mobile 
phone number is xxxxxxxxxxx and if there are any difficulties I am the first point of contact. 
We shall be holding up a Rotary Wheel (in gold at the top of this letter on the left). You should look 
out for this but if you do miss it please look for the Meeting Area close by and wait there until we 
find you.  
 
Have a very good journey and we hope you have a really happy time with your exchange partner 
and your exchange family. 
 
 
Best wishes 
 
Di 
 
Di King 
District Youth Exchange Officer 
Rotary in London 
& Organiser of London Camp 2016 
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